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Takeda, Michi

From: Paul Little 
Sent: Tuesday, May 25, 2021 11:46 AM
To: Takeda, Michi
Subject: Support for Affinity Project on South Arroyo Parkway

CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the content is 
safe.  Report phish using the Phish Alert Button. Learn more.... 

------------------------  
 

City of Pasadena Design Commission  
Attn: Michi Takeda  
Hale Building  
175 N. Garfield Ave., 2nd Floor  
Pasadena, CA 91109 
 
Hello. 
 
The Chamber of Commerce and Civic Association of Pasadena fully supports the project at Arroyo Parkway and Del Mar 
Boulevard.  
 
The project will be attractive and re-energize an area that has fallen to neglect in recent years. Several aspects of the 
project will be significant and positive additions to Pasadena.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Paul Little 
President and CEO  
 




